
                                                                                                   

Please return your holiday project to your teacher on Monday 25th 
February. 

Year 1 

Holiday project 

Spring half-term 2019 

Next half term our topic is ‘Who Do You Think You 

Are?’ We will be comparing portraits of Queen 

Victoria and Queen Elizabeth II. 

For your holiday project we would like you to draw or 

paint a portrait of an important person in your life. 

We would also like you to write who the person is and 

why they are special to you.  

We will put the best examples of your work on display, 

so make sure your handwriting is neat and you 

present your work with care.  
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